
From: Sally Oxnard
To: Schuetz, Marissa
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Hi Marissa
I oppose the Northern Pass
The lines will damage our beautiful state
The folks in Deerfield are already watching their real estate values plummet
The power is not for NH anyways
The jobs are relatively few and shortlived
We need to be using clean energy and local.
We do not know the real environmental risks of these power lines.
Thanks
Sarah Oxnard MD
Exeter NH
Stoxnard@gmail.com
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